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Why do we remember 

 

 

     

 

Star Learner 
 

A huge well done to Jude 

who has had another 

fantastic week. He is always 

setting a good example to 

others and is ready to learn. 

Learning Journey 

 
We have had another fantastic week in Cedar 

class. The children have written some 

fantastic stories based on our text The 

Naughty Bus. They wrote fantastic sentences 

using adjectives. 

 

In Computing the children have been learning 

how to use Word processor. They have been 

typing out a missing poster for a teddy, using 

the different letter keys, space bar and 

return key.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science we have been exploring and 

identifying plants and trees in our school 

grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have started to look at 

multiplication and division. Last week we were 

counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and this work we 

have been exploring equal and unequal groups.  
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Year One 

Learning Letter 

In DT this half term we are going to be 

designing and making vehicles. Please 

could your child bring in a cardboard 

box- no bigger than a cereal box. Could 

these please be in by next Friday? Thank 

you to those who have already bought 

one in.   

 
Information for Parents 

Monday 6th May- Bank holiday 

Friday 24th May- Break the Rules day 

Week beginning 27th May- Half term 

Thursday 20th June- Year 1 class assembly 

Friday 7th June- Mufti day (bring a bottle) 

 

Show and tell next week will be Red group 

(Jude, Alisha, Jackson, Quinn, Leon and 

Taurus). 

 

Children do not have to take part in show 

and tell if they do not want to.  
 

Also please remember to read with your child 5 

times a week and record in their yellow 

diaries. Some children are not reading at home 

and this is part of their homework. 


